
From: Holly Gray <holly.gray1@myfairpoint.net> 
Sent: Sunday, October 15, 2017 9:24 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass  
  
Holly Gray 
7 Indian Stream Road 
Pittsburg, NH 03592 
 
October 15, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I am opposed to Northern Pass. It is not feasible for NH for many reasons, economic, there is nothing in it for NH.It 
will hurt tourism and many business based on tourism. It will destroy the natural beauty of our state and our 
environment will be compromised forever. Please  listen to the people and STOP NORTHERN PASS!!! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Holly Gray 
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